
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

18th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to Term 5. After a stormy start to the week, let’s hope the weather continues 

to improve! 

 

Diary Dates 

Please see the attached sheet for Term 5&6 diary dates. All other dates will be shared 

with you as soon as they become available.    
 

School Uniform & PE kits 

Please make sure your child is in correct school uniform and PE kits are in school every 

day. Thank you for your support with this. Details regarding school uniform can be 

found on our school website: Denton School Uniform 

 

INSET Days 

Our last INSET day of this academic year will take place on Thursday 11th July. School 

will be closed to all pupils on this day.  

When we return to school in September, Monday 2nd September and Tuesday 3rd 

September will both be INSET days – pupils will return to school on Wednesday 4th 

September.  

 

Non-school uniform: Friday 3rd May 

There will be a non-school uniform day on Friday 3rd May. Children can wear non-

school uniform in exchange for a raffle prize for the Denton Community Challenge. The 

organisers have asked for wine/alcohol, biscuits, toiletries and chocolate.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you enjoy the weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  
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Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


